
WHITINGHAM PLANNING COMMISSION

REGULAR MEETING

August 12, 2015

ATT: Brad Lackey, Linda Donaghue, Peter Barus, Phil Edelstein, Kristen Breeden, Gig Zboray (Zoning Administrator), John Bennett (WRC).

Meeting called to order at 7:05 by Brad Lackey.  No changes, additions or deletions to the agenda.

Review of the minutes of July 8, 2015.  In third paragraph, change “4rth” to “4th.”  Brad made a motion to accept the minutes as changed, Phil seconded.  All in favor.

Zoning business was brought forward for discussion.  Gig reported that the ZBA denied the Feal-Staub application to erect a deck because it appears that a primitive camp is being established.  The applicants were encouraged to re-apply with more information.

Gig also asked if there was any interest in Flood-plain training.  Brad is planning to go.  Phil may also attend.

Commission proceeded with a review of the survey, completed on Survey Monkey.  The question was raised as to whether there was a formal list in the new Town Plan of identified historic sites.  The list exists on the Community Facilities map but we may articulate the list elsewhere in the document.  There were some corrections made to the survey.

Suggested text for a postcard mailing:

“The Whitingham Planning Commission is continuing its’ work with the Town Plan and one of our mandates is to elicit community input.  To that end, we have created a survey that will be available on the town website: http://www.townofwhitingham-vt.org/  

We encourage all citizens to complete this important survey to assist us in understanding the needs and wishes of the community.

Add a blub re: requesting printed survey at the Town’s Clerk Office.  Also note that the Internet can be accessed at the Town Library and Jacksonville Store.”
There was some discussion of next steps in the Town Plan work, including updating culvert information and maps of the river corridors, as well river protection corridors.  Gig will get out the adopted plan for us in order to proceed at the next meeting.

Next regular meeting: September 9.  Linda moved to adjourn at 8:42, Peter seconded.  All in favor.

